
 

 
Dr. David Viar 

Superintendent/President 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Anita Quinonez Gabrielian 

Dr. Armine Hacopian 
Dr. Vahé Peroomian 

Ann H. Ransford 
Anthony P. Tartaglia 

 
 

January 5, 2017 

 

 

Dean of Instructional Services Announced 

 

We are pleased to announce that Agnes Eguaras has been selected as Dean of Instructional 

Services subject to governing board approval at its January 17, 2017 meeting. She will take on the 

duties fulfilled with distinction by Interim Dean of Instructional Services, Peter Stathis. 

 

Agnes has close to ten years of experience as an education administrator. Presently she is serving 

as Dean of Instruction and Grants and Interim Dean of Student Success at Taft College. Prior to 

assuming the dean position at Taft College in 2013, Agnes was Director of Basic Skills and Title V 

Student Success Programs and Director of the Learning Center at Antelope Valley College for four 

years. She also has been Assistant Director of the Employee Training Institute at College of the 

Canyons. 

 

While serving in her administrative capacities, Agnes has over eight years of experience as an 

adjunct faculty member in ESL, Developmental Communications, and English at Los Angeles 

Mission College and College of the Canyons. She served two years as the State Professional 

Development Regional Coordinator for the California Community College Success Network 

(3CSN) coordinating and conducting workshops to assist faculty and staff improve instruction and 

student support services.  

 

She holds a Bachelor of Arts in Literature from the University of California Santa Cruz and a 

Master of Science in Education from the University of Southern California. She also earned a 

California Designated Adult Education Credential from the University of California Los Angeles. 

 

Agnes grew up in Glendale and her sister and cousins attended GCC. 

 

Special thanks go to the Search Committee for its assistance in filling this important position 

(Alfred Ramirez – Chair, Glen Gardner, Daphne Dionisio, Paul Schlossman, Edward Karpp, 

Heather Glenn, Nonah Maffit, and Teyanna Williams – EEO).  
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